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Next week 

 
 

Monday 25th September 
 
 

Tuesday 26th September 
 

3:30pm KS2 Football Club 
3:30pm Tennis Club 

 
Wednesday 27th September 

 
Individual Photographs 

3:30pm KS1 Football Club 
3:30pm Chess Club 

 
Thursday 28th September 

 
9:10am: Harvest Festival. Year 3 parents 

invited to attend. 
 

Friday 29th September 
 

3:30pm Netball Club 

 
 

 
 

FoDS News 
 
The FoDS AGM will now take place on 
Monday 4th October at the school at 
7:00 for 7.30pm start. Please try and join 
us for a drink (tea, coffee or wine!) and 
find out more about what our PTA does. 
 
In advance of the meeting we would like 
to hear from anyone interested in 
standing for one of the following roles: 

 
Chairperson 

Secretary 
Treasurer 

 
Please contact Mr Burrows if you are 
interested in knowing more.  
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Cake Sales 
 

Our cake sale after school last Tuesday 
proved very popular and raised £155 for 
Water Aid. Thank you so much to all the 
children and parents who supported this 
fundraising idea. 
 
We have another cake sale next week 
organised by Bethan James and Emily 
Williams from Year 3 for Lucy’s 
Pineapple Fund. This will take place at 
morning break time on Wednesday 27th 

September.  
 
We are sure you will all be aware of the 
campaign to raise funds for Lucy 
Moroney from Heswall who is suffering 
from Diffuse Intrinsic Pontine Glioma 
(DIPG) a terminal inoperable brain 
tumour. Her family are trying to raise 
£300,000 for her to have alternative 
therapies in Mexico to prolong Lucy’s 
life. 
 
We again ask for your support for this 
worthy cause. Many thanks. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Support Lucy at 
 
www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/lu

cy-pineapple 
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Harvest Festival 
 
We would like to invite our Year 3 
parents to attend our Harvest Festival 
Service in the school hall on Thursday 
28th September at 9:10am.  
 
This year, our harvest collections will be 
donated to the Wirral Foodbank. More 
information can be found at: 
 

https://wirral.foodbank.org.uk/give-
help/donate-food/ 

 
The foodbank is requesting donations of 
the following items: 
 

INSTANT MASHED POTATOES 
COFFEE 

TINNED CUSTARD 
 
 

 
TINNED FRUIT 

BISCUITS 
SPONGE PUDDINGS 

RICE 
WASHING POWDER TABLETS 

SHOWER GEL 
 

 
 
Please send your donations into school 
from Monday 25th September. Thank 
you for your support. 
 

 
 
Prospective parents who are seeking a 
place at Dawpool for an F1 or F2 child in 
September 2018 are invited to phone the 
school to book a place at one of our 
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open afternoons in November. Please 
telephone 0151 648 3412. We look 
forward to seeing you. 
 

School Photographs 
Wednesday 27th September 

 
Our school photographer will be visiting 
school on the morning of Wednesday 
27th September to take the individual 
school photographs.  Please make sure 
that you are here bright and early as our 
first photographs are taken shortly after 
registration.  Can all children please 
wear their winter uniforms for their 
photograph with shirts and ties please?   
 
Brothers and sisters will have their 
photographs taken together unless you 
request single portraits. 
  

Parish Church News 
 

 

 
For Church information, please visit 

 
www.thurstaston.org.uk 

 
Sunday 24th September  
9.30am Holy Communion and Junior 
Church at St Chad’s 
8.00am and 11.15am services at St 
Bartholomew’s 
 
Saturday 30th September – Saturday 
Together (5.30-6.30) followed by 
Church Family Harvest Supper (6.30-
10.00pm) – All Welcome to either or 
both – All Welcome to either or both – 
Tickets for Harvest Supper available 
from Church Services or Parish Office 
(648 8169). 3 course meal followed by 
tea/coffee, Adults £7.50, Child £4.00, 
Family £20.00. Please bring your own 
drinks and glasses. If you have any 
Special dietary requirements please 
contact Sue Turnbull on 625 0089. 
 
Sunday 1st October 
9.30am Harvest Family Service – please 
bring a gift for Wirral Food bank (eg 
Long Life Milk, Cereal, Instant Mash, 
Sponge Pudding (tinned or 
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microwavable), Rice Pudding, Custard, 
Packet Soup, Washing up Liquid, 
Shampoo)  

 
Learning Hero Awards 

Friday 22nd September 2017 
 

 
 

The Learning Hero Award is presented 
to pupils who demonstrate outstanding 
effort during the week and who show 
application of our learning powers. 
 
Congratulations to the following pupils: 

 
Foundation 2 

Jasmine Fewtrell 
 

Year 1 
Ciaran Keating 

& 
Delphine Cross 

 

 
Year 2 

Eva Richards 
& 

 Fred Fewtrell 
 

Year 3 
Hayden Geer 

 
Year 4 

Harry Woods 
 

Year 5 
Alex Law 

 
Year 6 

Will Cooper 
 
 

Fruit of the Spirit Awards 
Friday 22nd September 2017 
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The Fruit of the Spirit Award is presented 
to pupils who have shown our Christian 
values in action. 
 
Congratulations to the following pupils: 

 
Foundation 2  

Jasmine Lazar 
For the complete joy she showed when 

daddy came back from Japan. She 
created some beautiful love heart 

pictures for him. 
 

Year 1 
Chloe Stirling 

For being a super sharer with others, 
showing peacefulness and generosity. I 

am proud of you Chloe. 
 

Year 2 
Charlie Webster 

For showing kindness to other children. 
Nominated by Eve Broadfield 

 
Year 3 

Olivia Fowlie 
For showing love and joy in everything 

she does. Keep it up. 
 

 
Year 4 

Daisy Harford 
For consideration and kindness towards 

staff and pupils 
 

Year 5 
Zachery Paulsen 

For kindness and generosity to others. 
Thank you Zachery, you are an asset to 

Year 5. 
 

Year 6 
Maria Christian 

For her helpfulness and kindness in 
every situation. 

 
 
 

Social Media. 
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May we share with you a section from 
the school's Communication Protocol 
regarding the use of social media: 
 
“At Dawpool, we have a ‘shared 
aspiration to create the very best church 
school . . . where the whole school 
community are valued as individuals and 
as God’s children’ (Vision statement). If 
people take grievances to, and/or make 
adverse comments about the school on 
the various social media outlets that 
exist, this vision is put in jeopardy. Jesus 
was clear in his instructions: ‘Love your 
neighbour as yourself’ (Matthew 22:39). 
The book of Proverbs (12.6) tells us that 
‘Words have the power to destroy and 
the power to build up.’ They can be filled 
with hate or hope, bitterness or blessing, 
complaining or compliments. How many 
of us will hear criticism more loudly than 
affirmation? Will hear words of rejection 
over and above words of acceptance? 
We ask that our school community think 
carefully about the comments made on 
social media, using them to be witnesses 
to the school’s core values: Love, Joy, 
Peace, Patience, Kindness Generosity, 
Faithfulness, Gentleness and Self- 

 
Control. We expect words on social 
media to build one another up and 
celebrate what is special about our 
school. Our ambition is for Dawpool to 
set the highest standards when using 
social media so that our children may 
learn to use it responsibly.  
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 

 
 

Our School Worship this week has 
focused on the following. 

 
Topic: The Beginning of Life as we 

Know it 
 

Focus: Noah: One good man deserves 
a fresh start. 

 
Bible Reference(s): Genesis 6-9 

 
Fruit of the Spirit: Faithfulness 
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God’s Weekly Message: 

 
Look up at the sky. That rainbow is a 

sign of my promise. 
 

It is a symbol of a fresh beginning 
between me, you and the world. 

 
‘I will be with you, and I will protect you,  

and I will keep you safe.’   
                                                                       

Genesis 28:15  
 

 

 
 

________________________________ 
 
 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend, 
 

David Burrows 
Head Teacher 

 


